Corso di Laurea Magistrale a Ciclo Unico in Farmacia

TOR VE RGATA Dipartimento di Biologia

UNIVERSITA DEGLI STUDI DI ROMA Macroarea di MM.FF.NN.

NOTICE TO IV-YEAR STUDENTS OF THE DEGREE COURSE IN PHARMACY

According to the agreement between the School of Pharmacy at the University of Nottingham and
the University of Rome Tor Vergata, mobility opportunities are available for students from both

institutions.

For students in their IV year of the Degree Course in Pharmacy, financial resources have been
allocated to support the best students in pursuing an internship at the laboratories of the School of

Pharmacy at the University of Nottingham in the United Kingdom.

Interested students officially registered in the IV year of the course should submit a motivation letter
to apply for the four-month internship. Only two positions are available, and the selection process
will be based on merit. This will be evaluated through documentation related to the coursework

completed during the four-year program.

To be eligible, students must have passed all exams from the previous two years. The evaluation
criteria will include the number of formative credits (CFU) earned and the weighted average of

grades.

Please send your motivation letter to the following email addresses: laura.di.renzo@uniroma2.it
and magdalena.acuna.villa@uniroma2.it, or submit it in person to Mrs. Magdalena Acuna by the

deadlihe of March 15th, 2025.
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